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January 26, 2021 
 
To all Local First Nation and Municipal Councils: 
 
Re:  Public Health Resolution Thanking Community Health Care Workers 
 
At its meeting on January 13, 2021, the Board of Health for Peterborough Public Health unanimously passed 
the following motion #M-2021-008: 
 
WHEREAS the Peterborough region has been experiencing an outbreak of COVID 19 since March of 2020, and 
 
WHEREAS our health care workers have been on the front line fighting the pandemic in our community, and 
 
WHEREAS our health care workers have been providing quality care to our residents, and 
 
WHEREAS our health care workers have made a significant positive difference on the health outcomes of 
individual residents, and 
 
WHEREAS our health care workers continue to be called on to meet new demands such as vaccine roll outs,  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that our health care workers be recognized as local heroes, and 
 
FURTHER that we collectively express our respect and appreciation to our health care workers for all they have 
done and are doing, and 
 
FURTHER that we express a hearty “Thank you”, and 
 
FURTHER that the Board of Health Chair communicate this message to our community, and 
 
FURTHER that local Municipal and First Nation Governments within the Peterborough Public Health catchment 
area are asked to endorse this resolution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mayor Andy Mitchell 
Chair, Board of Health  
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